
 

UPDATED 11/25/2020 

To the David’s Cemetery Community,  

David’s Cemetery is closely monitoring the COVID-19 pandemic and is following the protocols outlined by the 

CDC, The State of Ohio, and the President. Based on the new information received by the State of Ohio as of 

Wednesday, November 25, 2020 – Montgomery County has been deemed Level 4, Purple. This means that 

residents are asked to only leave home for supplies or services. While the cemetery grounds and 

mausoleums remain open, the following procedures have been put into action:  

 

Mask Requirement - Masks are required throughout the cemetery including the office, mausoleums and 

all outdoor gatherings or services. This protocol is put in place by the Governor’s office.  

Sales and Administrative Office – Our office is open but only by appointment. Our staff will continue to 

be available by phone, email, and in the office during our normal business hours to answer any 

questions or assist with cemetery business. Our sales staff is only available by appointment to assist with 

the purchase of burials spaces and services. Sales appointments will be limited to 4 people or less.  

 

Mausoleum Services and Chapel Services – We are limiting the use of the Chapel to only accommodate 

Mausoleum Committals to 30 minutes and only allowing 10 people or less. The Chapel is set up for social 

distancing protocol and we would appreciate your cooperation. 

 

Gathering Room – We have suspended the use of the Gathering Room until further notice.  

 

Graveside/Committal Services – We are limiting all graveside and committal services to 30 minutes and 

advise the families and guests to practice social distancing and wear a mask when appropriate, per the 

CDC and State of Ohio.  
 

We have enhanced our cleaning procedures for our office and mausoleums and are paying special attention 

to high-touch surfaces such as doors, countertops and restrooms. We have advised associates to practice 

social distancing and eliminate physical contact such as handshakes with families and guests. Our staff, 

management, and trustees are committed to the health and well-being of our families, guests, associates and 

community. We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience during this difficult time. All 

the above protocols are subject change based on the guidelines from the CDC and the State of Ohio.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Sincerely,  

The David’s Cemetery Association 

 

4600 Mad River Road • Kettering, OH • 45429  

Ph (937) 434-2255 Fax (937) 433-9752  

info@davidscemetery.com 

Hours: M-F 7:30am – 4:30pm 

Sat 9am – 12:00pm 

mailto:info@davidscemetery.com

